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MERCURE HOTEL  

APPLICATION FOR AIR CONDITIONING PLANT  

REF: 2022/3622/P  

 

I am writing to object to the planning application seeking to gain retrospective permission for 

the installation of numerous large air conditioning plant units at roof level on the Mercure 

Hotel.  

I gather that these have been subject to enforcement complaints.  

The level of noise generation and disturbance to nearby residents appears to be intolerable, 

and an alternative solution needs to be found whereby the noise emission is very substantially 

reduced.  

Such roof-top plant sets a dangerous precedent for other such installations and threatens the 

environmental well-being of the neighbourhood.  

 

Thank you  

 

Alec Forshaw  


